
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 18, 2007 
 
 
 
 
 
To the Honorable Common Council 
  Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 071127 approves a final plat known as Granville Station, located on the North Side of 
WestBrown Deer  Road and West of North 76th Street, in the 9th Aldermanic District.  
 
  This plat contains 11 lots for commercial development and 2 outlots for the ring road at the 
development known as Granville Station (formerly Northridge Mall).  
 
 Since the proposed final plat complies with City plans for the area, the City Plan Commission at its 
regular meeting on December 17, 2007, recommended approval of the subject file, conditioned on obtaining 
the City Engineer and Treasurer signatures. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
cc: Ald. Robert Puente 


